
 

 

 
 

 PC Mark Perry 

Bethnal Green Police Station 

Phone: [Type the recipient phone number] 
 

James Philip - CE 

Bethnal Green Police Station 
Phone: [Type the sender phone number] 

 

Mudchute Farm Festival 

I have been made aware of the proposed TEN’s license application for a music festival in Mudchute farm for 24th 

July. I was made aware that other important planning documents was not included with the license application. For 

our department to correctly assess the proposed event we would require to see all documents for this event. Also 

the timeframe from when the license was submitted to the date of the event does not provide sufficient time to go 

through the organiser plans.  

Our licensing department informed us that they have made a formal object to the license application based on the 

lack of information provided. We fully support their objection and will continue to do so until more information is 

provided to us.  

If you require further information of my concerns please let me know and I can provide in more detail. 

Regards 

James Philip - CE 

Event Planner CE BCU 

Metropolitan Police Service 

7/9/2021 

 


